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Martins Creek Quarry Expansion Project (SSD 6612) - Letter of Support

Chandler Macleod confirms its support for the Martins Creek Quarry Project.

Chandler Macleod has been fortunate enough to supply staff to Daracon for the Martins
Creek Quarry over the past 12 months. This expansion project will ensure Chandler Macleod
can continue to offer ongoing employment opportunities to our jobseekers in a region hit
hard by high unemployment.

The NSW State Government has indicated that there will be significant investment in
projects such as road upgrades, road interchanges, bridge replacements and rail
construction in the Hunter over the coming years. This will cater for the growing and
diversifying economy and well as the construction of 70 00 new homes (Hunter Regional
Plan 2036) to cater for the increased population economy.

The expansion project proposed by Daracon will be essential to ensure the region meets
future construction demands required to meet a growing population in the Hunter Region.

It is for these reasons we support the Martins Creek Quarry Project.

Yours sincerely,

Adrian Button

Regional Manager — Newcastle & Hunter
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